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The CATIC Foundation Provides Financial Support to Food Banks  
 
The CATIC Foundation, the charitable arm of the CATIC Financial Family of Companies, has awarded more 
than a dozen cash grants to various food banks located throughout New England, New York, New Jersey, and 
Florida. In announcing the grants, James M. Czapiga, President and CEO of CATIC, acknowledged the 
extraordinary circumstances that we find ourselves in due to the COVID-19 crisis. The funds provided by the 
CATIC Foundation will support the great work of these food banks in distributing goods to those who are most 
in need. 
 
CATIC would also like to give a special thank you to Attorney Robert S. Carey for his assistance in facilitating 
these donations. Carey has been a member of the Board of Directors of the CATIC Foundation for two decades 
and is currently its President.    
 
About the Foundation: 
The CATIC Foundation is the charitable arm of CATIC Financial, Inc., and provides financial support to non-profit entities 
engaged in legal education, public service law, and other charitable endeavors.  
 


